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  Jason Mendro, Matt Gregory, and Nick Harper are the authors of “Recent SEC Guidance
On Memecoins Suggests Broader Policy Change,” where they discuss how the guidance
may foreshadow a reappraisal of the Howey Test, which the SEC has recently used in its
attempts to regulate cryptocurrencies through litigation. Read the full article on CoinDesk.
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